
 

Operational Update: Current Restrictions on FortisBC 
 

December 29, 2021 
 
Operational Update: 
 

Please be advised that FortisBC is actively monitoring the weather as well as capacity 
restrictions on Westcoast. It is our intention to lift Hold to Authorize and release half of 
Imbalance Return for January 1 provided that Westcoast T-South authorization is maintained at 
100%. See Westcoast’s Notice #55377. We will issue a follow-up notice advising of operational 
changes prior to the start of January 1, 2022. 
 
 
Capacity Curtailment Lifted: 
 
As indicated in the email earlier today at 11:15AM PST, effective Thursday, December 30th at 
7AM PST, Interruptible customers under Rate Schedules 7, 22, and 27 in Lower Mainland are no 
longer under a curtailment restriction.  
 
 
FortisBC reserves the right to limit the use of imbalance return or otherwise curtail service. 

FortisBC continues to monitor the weather and operational conditions across its service 

regions and will provide as much advanced notice as possible in the event of changes. 

 
Note this posting will be appended to the news flash section of our web site for your future reference: 
https://www.fortisbc.com/NaturalGas/Business/TransportationServiceOption/TransportMarketersActivi
ties/Pages/default.aspx 
 
 
Thanks, 
Transportation Services 
FortisBC Energy Inc. 
604-592-7799 


